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MEETINGS AT THE TOWN
HALL

WHAT'S ON 

NEWBURY IN BLOOM 2024 WINNERS ANNOUNCED!

Monday 4 November
Planning & Highways

Committee 

Monday 18 November
Grant Sub-Committee

Monday 25 November
Civic Pride, Arts & Culture

Committee

Monday 2 December
Planning & Highways

Committee

Newbury Market 
Every Thursday & Saturday in

the Market Place

MEET A COUNCILLOR

The Remembrance Sunday Parade & Service will be held in Newbury on Sunday 10
November 2024. The proceedings will commence with the main parade stepping
off at 10.30am 
from Pelican Lane and marching the length of Northbrook Street turning into
Mansion House Street where the Mayor of Newbury, Cllr Andy Moore, will take the
salute prior to continuing to the Market Place. Following the brief Service of
Remembrance in the Market Place, the parade will march past the War Memorial
where wreaths will be laid on the way into St Nicolas Church. 

Sunday 10 November
10:30am Remembrance

Sunday Parade

Saturday 16 November
Christmas Lights Switch On

Event 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY PARADE & SERVICE IN NEWBURY 
 10 NOVEMBER 2024

1000 SPRING BULBS PLANTED BY VOLUNTEERS!

The Newbury in Bloom Presentation evening took place at the Corn Exchange,
Newbury on 18 September 2024. The Mayor of Newbury, Cllr Andy Moore,
together with the sponsors, presented the awards to the very deserving
winners. There were a total of 38 entries received for the eight categories this
year. 

All entrants were invited to attend on the evening and the winners of each
category were announced on the stage. The winners were presented with a
beautiful spade, burn etched by local pyrography artist Naomi Lunn, together
with a certificate and a £100 prize from the sponsors for each category. 

The evening also celebrated the Green Flag status achieved for Victoria Park
and City Recreation ground earlier in the year, recognised by the Green Flag
Award Scheme as two of the very best parks. The prestigious Green Flag
Award is the recognised mark of a quality park or green space and
demonstrates to the public that the Park boasts the highest possible
environmental standards, is well maintained and has excellent visitor
facilities.

As part of the presentation evening, a special award was given for the
‘Dedication to Horticulture within their Community’ to Mr. Doug Marsh of
Lower Raymond Almshouses. For the list of all our winners see our website.       

@newburytc

Every Saturday, 10am - 12pm
on the Town Hall steps

On Sunday 13 October Newbury Town Council volunteers
helped to plant 1000 spring bulbs at Middle Close and
Glendale Avenue.  The bulbs will be traditional native
spring flowers, including daffodils, wild garlic and
crocuses. Newbury Town Council sponsored the event in
partnership with Newbury Friends of the Earth so that
there will be an additional display of colour in the future.


